
COVID-19 Update: 3/13/20 

Friday, March 13, 2020 

As you are aware, on Thursday afternoon, the Governor declared all schools will be closed in Ohio 
beginning the end of the school day on Monday, March 16, 2020 through Friday, April 3, 2020.  This 
closure will be reevaluated by the State prior to the end date and will be based upon the status of the 
spread of the Coronavirus. 

Monday, March 16, 2020 

All staff will report as a regular day on Monday, March 16, 2020 to plan instructional activities for our 
students. The buildings will be open from 8:00 AM until 3:00 PM on Monday, March 16, 2020.  We are 
requesting parents and students to pick up all belongings. Parents may pick up student medication from 
the school nurse during these hours, as well.  

 Tuesday, March 17, 2020 

Beginning Tuesday, March 17, 2020, ALL buildings will be closed to the public and ALL district 
activities/events are postponed/canceled until further notice. 

 Assignments  

It is Mapleton Local Schools’ goal to continue educating your student with the intent to prevent loss of 
instructional time and your patience is appreciated with this transition.  Assignment access notifications 
have been sent and additional directions will be posted on the district website.  If Internet access is 
unavailable, these materials will be available for pick-up Monday. College Credit Plus (CCP) courses will 
follow guidelines as provided through the individual participating universities.  

  On Monday, March 16 assignments for 

● Elementary will be available in Class DoJo or may be picked up at the school between 8 AM - 3 
PM. 

● Middle School will be available on Google Classroom or may be picked up at the school between 
8 AM - 3 PM. 

● High School will be emailed to the students' imountie account or may be picked up at the school 
between 8 AM - 3 PM. 

● CCP students should continue to use their online platform.   

Lunches  

If your student(s) is a recipient of free and reduced lunch, please complete the form at this link for a 
bagged lunch during this extended closure. This form may also be found on the Lunch Menu page of the 
Mapleton webpage.  
 
We will continue to communicate the latest updates as they become available. Thank you for your 
understanding and patience as we not only work to comply with the Governor’s office but also navigate 
this unprecedented situation.  

https://forms.gle/buvzQ11Hb8zQiduy6


COVID-19 Update: 3/14/20 

Lunch Update:   

Mapleton will be offering grab and go meals to every child under the age of 18 in the Mapleton school 
district. Either complete this form, or call 419-945-8156 with your name, phone number, name of each 
child, and if you want pick-up or delivery. Pick-up locations will be determined on Monday. Posted 3/14/20 
12:52 PM  
 

https://forms.gle/rPvmGnNSgExVdWA4A

	3_13_20 Update.pdf
	3_14_20 Update.pdf

